
Classroom Times January 2025 
Older 2s MWF and TTH Classes 

 
Our class had a wonderful December enjoying all of our Christmas activities, Chapel time, 

Bible Buddies, crafts and songs! We hope everyone had a peaceful and fun holiday break. We 

hope for a “mild” January so we can play outside each day but would love to see a “little bit” of 

snow so we can possibly play in the snow together too.  Our classes have been singing the 

Days of the Week song since September, it’s now time to start learning the Months of the 

Year. The children will also learn about Martin Luther King Jr., Animals in the Zoo, and The 

Five Senses this month. We look forward to meeting with you during our Parent/Teacher 

Conferences this month to discuss your child’s progress. 
 

Things We Are Learning This Month 

Color of the Month – Blue (the color of cold!)  Shape - Rectangle        

New Words – Snowflake, Martin Luther King Jr., Polar Bear, Snowball, Thermometer, 

Snowplow, Scarf, Snowman, Melting, Senses 

Move of the Month – Putting on our coats, hats and mittens*  

*Please encourage your child to do this at home with you too. 
 

Important Dates 

January 8th Chapel 10am 

January 15th Completed Pre-conference Forms Due to teachers  

January 20th-21st TCNSK CLOSED – Parent/Teacher Conferences-Sign up info will be sent 

out soon-please sign up to meet with us  

January 30th & 31st Pajama Day at TCNSK-have your child wear their PJs to school to 

celebrate Groundhog Day-please make sure they wear SNEAKERS ONLY- no slippers 

February 7th – 2nd Parents Night Out @ TCNSK 6-8pm – Email with details to follow.  

February 12th – Open Enrollment begins for the 2025-2026 school year for all CURRENT 

TCNSK families only-registration forms will be made available on this date 

March 22nd -TCNSK Annual NEW STUDENT Open House for the public to enroll for next 

school year 2025-2026 will be held on campus between 9-11am---tell your friends       

 

Reminders 

READ to your child each day to help them build language skills 

Make sure your child brings a warm jacket (with a zipper) and a hat to school each day.  

Sneakers are always best for indoor/outdoor play and Lil Sports. 

Please send in a pair of sneakers with your child if they must wear boots on rainy/snowy days! 

 

OUR SUPPLY OF TISSUES IS RUNNING LOW  

Please help us by donating a box to our classroom at dismissal sometime this winter-thanks! 

 



 


